
  acceptable 5485 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  acceptable 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness
(as gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
 figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- {acceptable}, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  accepted 5487 # charitoo {khar-ee-to'-o}; from 5485; to grace,
i.e. indue with special honor: -- make {accepted}, be highly
favoured.[ql

  be 5487 # charitoo {khar-ee-to'-o}; from 5485; to grace, i.e.
indue with special honor: -- make accepted, {be} highly favoured.
[ql

  be- 5484 # charin {khar'-in}; accusative case of 5485 as
preposition; through favor of, i.e. on account of: -- {be-}(for)
cause of, for sake of, +...fore, X reproachfully.[ql

  benefit 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, {benefit}, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  cause 5484 # charin {khar'-in}; accusative case of 5485 as
preposition; through favor of, i.e. on account of: -- be-(for)
{cause} of, for sake of, +...fore, X reproachfully.[ql

  deliver 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- {deliver}, (frankly) forgive, (freely) give,
 grant.[ql

  favour 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, {favour}, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  favoured 5487 # charitoo {khar-ee-to'-o}; from 5485; to grace,
i.e. indue with special honor: -- make accepted, be highly
{favoured}.[ql

  for 5484 # charin {khar'-in}; accusative case of 5485 as
preposition; through favor of, i.e. on account of: -- be-(for)
cause of, {for} sake of, +...fore, X reproachfully.[ql

  for 5484 # charin {khar'-in}; accusative case of 5485 as
preposition; through favor of, i.e. on account of: -- be-({for})
cause of, for sake of, +...fore, X reproachfully.[ql

  forgive 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, (frankly) {forgive}, (freely) give,
 grant.[ql

  frankly 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, ({frankly}) forgive, (freely) give,
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 grant.[ql

  freely 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, (frankly) forgive, ({freely}) give,
 grant.[ql

  gift 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, {gift}, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  give 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, (frankly) forgive, (freely) {give},
 grant.[ql

  grace 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, {grace}(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  grant 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, (frankly) forgive, (freely) give,
{grant}.[ql

  highly 5487 # charitoo {khar-ee-to'-o}; from 5485; to grace, i.
e. indue with special honor: -- make accepted, be {highly}
favoured.[ql

  joy 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), {joy},
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  liberality 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness
(as gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
 figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
{liberality}, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  make 5487 # charitoo {khar-ee-to'-o}; from 5485; to grace, i.e.
 indue with special honor: -- {make} accepted, be highly
favoured.[ql

  of 5484 # charin {khar'-in}; accusative case of 5485 as
preposition; through favor of, i.e. on account of: -- be-(for)
cause of, for sake {of}, +...fore, X reproachfully.[ql

  of 5484 # charin {khar'-in}; accusative case of 5485 as
preposition; through favor of, i.e. on account of: -- be-(for)
cause {of}, for sake of, +...fore, X reproachfully.[ql

  pleasure 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness
(as gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
 figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
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liberality, {pleasure}, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  reproachfully 5484 # charin {khar'-in}; accusative case of
5485 as preposition; through favor of, i.e. on account of: -- be-
(for) cause of, for sake of, +...fore, X {reproachfully}.[ql

  sake 5484 # charin {khar'-in}; accusative case of 5485 as
preposition; through favor of, i.e. on account of: -- be-(for)
cause of, for {sake} of, +...fore, X reproachfully.[ql

  thank 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, {thank}(-s, -worthy).[ql
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